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As a former state legislator, long time gun owner, CHL holder, hunter and as a 

civilian embedded with ORNG Ranger units in Iraq and Afghanistan I strongly object 

to the provisions of HB3075 that codify the unconstitutional MZ114 in state law. It is 

an insult to every veteran, especially combat veterans and former or current law 

enforcement to have to comply with the provisions of HB3075, especially the training 

requirements to be be issued a permit to purchase. Think about it... what is any 

training that they would have to endure under this new law teach them anything they 

don't already know or have experienced in real life. It makes no sense at all. Law 

abiding citizens are not the problem here, especially veterans or law enforcement but 

rather the criminals are the problem and the truth is that neither this bill or MZ114 will 

do nothing take guns out of the hands of bad people.This bill is meant to discourage 

and slow down the lawful process of owning and purchasing firearms which only 

hurts law abiding citizens like women and minorities from being able to defend their 

lives and their families from the criminals who don't care about this or any other 

firearm law. Again, common sense and logic demand that this bill be defeated and 

rejected by this committee and the legislature. I urge a no vote.  


